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July 1, 2021
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Columbianism,

~~ Since the inception of the Nassau Chapter, our Fraternal Assistance program has been a cornerstone
of our programs to support our Columbian family. Each year we solicit donations from our members in the
form of a raffle. This is the sole means of funding this very important program. Your generosity enables
this program to help our Brother Knights and their families through very difficult economic times.

This year we are awarding a $1,000.00 cash prize to the winner of this raffle. The winning ticket will
be drawn at the January Nassau Chapter meeting.

We are asking for a donation of $10.00, however, you are free to give whatever you desire. Please
complete the 3 tickets below and return them to the address above, in the envelope included, with your
check payable to Nassau Charities Inc. Donations are tax deductible.

Please take a moment to reflect on your blessings from our Father in Heaven, are and how you can
give hope and help to Chapter Charitable endeavors. $10.00 may not seem like much to some, but it can be
an enormous blessing to those in need. Especially, with the Covid 19 Pandemic devastation affecting so
many “Brothers” & their families.

Thank you for your charitable assistance. May the Lord continue to bless and keep you.

Fraternally,

Jim Albert, rck, rpp
Nassau County Chapter President
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